
A P P L I C A T I O N  P R O C E S S  

We begin accepting applications for the following school year at an October Open House held at Canyon Rim 

Academy.   This year it will be held on Thursday, October 5
th
, 4:00-7:00 p.m.  The open house is our kick-off 

event to begin accepting applications.  Administration Board of Trustee Members will be on hand to answer 

questions and conduct tours of the school.  If you are able to attend the open house, you may visit our office 

during regular office hours, 8 AM-4 PM to fill out an application at any point after the open house. We do not 

accept applications prior to the open house. 

For further information about the Lottery, Enrollment and Application process, please read the information on 

the website under the “Enrollment” tab.  

 


